
Letter:  Curtzwiler  admits
mistake
Publisher’s note: The name of the group is actually Tahoe
Regional Young Professionals.

To the community,

Correction to the letter I sent to LTN. I stated that Jason
Drew is a member of the Tahoe Young Professional Group. That
is incorrect, Jason Drew is not nor has been a member of TYPG.

Kenny Curtzwiler, Meyers
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